
 
 

SOUTH RIBBLE BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT AND PUBLIC RIGHT OF INSPECTION 
 

Regulation 16(1) of The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015, and 
Section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 

 
Notice is hereby given that the audit of the authority’s accounts for the year ended 31 
March 2019 has now been concluded, and the Statement of Accounts has been 
published. 
 
Local government electors for South Ribble Borough may inspect and make copies of 
the Statement of Accounts and auditor’s reports. These documents are available for 
inspection at the Civic Centre, West Paddock, Leyland, Lancashire, PR25 1DH by prior 
arrangement, subject to the limitations imposed by the current lockdown restrictions. 
To make such an arrangement, please telephone Tony Furber, Principal Financial 
Accountant on 01772 625625 or email tony.furber@southribble.gov.uk. Printed copies 
are available on payment of a reasonable sum. 
 

The Statement of Accounts is available via the Council’s website at:  
 www.southribble.gov.uk/statementofaccounts. 
 
James Thomson 
Deputy Chief Finance Officer and S151 Officer 
Date: 6th January 2021 
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